The Boston meeting proved to be quite useful for VOTable evolutions:
the last adjustments for VOTablel.l have been discussed and decided,
and the (final) revised version has been posted to the IVOA site on
6 June for a new RFC period -- the standard should therefore become

a formal IVOA recommendation on July 6. The meeting also revealed

the importance of the standard stability for an efficient development
and maintenance of the applications.

Discussions about the evolutions of VOTable will take place at the

Pune meeting -- I guess mainly around the connection with Space-

Time Coordinates (STC), and possible development of more object-oriented
serializations of the tabular model (VOList?)
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